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Mrs Elaine Grieve





We would like to thank Elaine, our Lollipop lady, who has kept us safe on the way to and from school for many years. We would like to wish you well in your retirement. It won’t be the same crossing without you! Here’s to a well-deserved, happy retirement filled with fun and adventure!


�                          �








Parents as Partners                 �





You may have noticed some of our pupils are out in the playground asking questions before and after school. They are trying to gather your views on a range of topics. We would like to support parents/carers to becoming involved in the school and their child’s learning. Please spend a few seconds answering their questions. We value your opinion and use what is said, or suggested, to make positive changes. Many thanks to all of you who have already taken part, this is much appreciated.














�





Community Police officer





Our school community police officer, PC Davies, has been in working with some classes in the last few weeks. Further activities are planned for the rest of this term. PC Davies and the school are keen to work in partnership to support our pupils in developing safe and positive attitudes. 














Residential Trips





The Primary 5 and Primary 6 residential trips are fast approaching. Thank you to everyone who has paid the balance in full; a little reminder that all payments must be made in full before Friday 26th February. If you would like to discuss this, please contact Mrs Storey. The children have all had information regarding what they will need to take with them. Further information will follow soon.





�                         �




















Prose and Poetry


Some of our pupils are taking part in the Annual Prose and Poetry speaking competition on Friday 4th March and Saturday 5th March, at Dumfries Academy. These pupils have been working hard preparing for this, thank you to Mr Carr, who is supporting our pupils too.


�

















Dumfries and District Music Festival


Following the successful participation of our school choir in last year’s festival, we will once again be showcasing our choir on the afternoon of Friday 11th March 2016. Pupils who are involved have additional information, which can be discussed with Mr Carr or Miss McKinnell. 


Good Luck!                     �




















Lost Property





There continues to be a steady stream of ‘missing’ items being found in school. Please ensure your child’s name is clearly marked on all items of clothing. All items with no name are in the corridor outside the office. Please come and have a look.


                                                  �





Parent’s Evening                    �


Parent’s meetings will take place on Thursday 17th March. This is an important opportunity for you to be involved in discussing your child’s progress, next steps and targets. Letters have been sent home with pupils; please return your letter indicating your preferred time slot. Appointment times will be issued in due course.

















Girls Football Festival


Many thanks to Mr and Mrs Turner who have offered to coach our P5 and P6 girls, in the run up to the Girls Football Festival, on Tuesday 8th March at Dumfries High School. These girls would have been unable to take part without your support. If any other parents/carers/relatives would like to offer support for extra-curricular activities please get in touch! We appreciate your input.





Have fun girls! 








�





Sport Relief – Friday 18th March 2016


Primary 4 pupils have been very busy making plans to support Sport Relief this year. This year’s chosen theme is ‘Rockstar Popstar’. P4 are inviting us all to get into the spirit and support this good cause, by dressing up as rock and pop stars. A suggested donation of £1, is requested to dress up on the day. All money raised will be going straight to Sport Relief.





� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://sp.yimg.com/xj/th?id=OIP.M1cfb59139f2426b752aa4c6f9e0bf05bo0&pid=15.1&P=0&w=201&h=158" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���




















World book Day – Thursday 3rd March 2016                          


World Book Day activities are being arranged by our Library Committee. This year we are invited to come to school in our Pyjamas. Various book themed activities will take place during the day, including a paired reading fest between classes! 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.worldbookday.com/" ���                 �





Scholastic Book Fair


The book fair will be visiting us from 10th – 16th March. There will be lots of choice on offer, and for every book purchased, the school receive money to spend on books too! All pupils will receive a World Book Day Book token; this can be used in our book fair!





Dumfries Learning Town


Plans have been agreed for our new school. We now have display boards available to view, which show the final design. There are also sample room designs and computer generated images of the outdoor areas for you to see too. These are displayed outside our Janitor’s office; please come in and have a look.


� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://sp.yimg.com/xj/th?id=OIP.M535dcb5ef78acca0c0a5798d007e6a7fo0&pid=15.1&P=0&w=303&h=171" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���























P4 will be sharing further information at their class assembly on Fri 11th March. Please come along to find out more.
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